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Our Ref: AMC/Admin/OE1 

 

28th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I would like to invite you to our Virtual Open Evening which will take place on  

Thursday 1st October 2020. 
 
This will be launched on the school website at 6pm.  You can access this through the link 
below: 

www.notredameliverpool.com 
  
We hope this virtual tour will provide you with an insight into Notre Dame Catholic College 
and what we are able to offer your child as they enter secondary school. 
We realise that selecting a secondary school is an important decision for you and your child, 
so please do not hesitate to contact us with any further questions you may have. 
 
In the first instance please direct any queries regarding the admissions process to  
Mrs Neary, Office Manager, via email e.neary@notredame.liverpool.sch.uk or by telephone.  
 
 
With all good wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A M Costello 
Deputy Headteacher 
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